R.B. Hunt Elementary
[bookmark: _GoBack]SAC minutes – December 3, 2019

Attendance:
Members: 
	☐ Lauren Carpenter
☒ Beth Cleary
☒ Colette Cook
☐ Sarah Oakley Douglas
☒ Amanda Garman

Attendees:

Quorem: ☒ Yes  ☐ No

	☒ Susan Graham
☐ Lin Greco
☒ Nicole Jebbia
☒ Lauren Leth
☒ Chris Pacetti



	☐ Kishna Patel
☒ Josh Saxon
☒ Meghan Saxon




Call to Order:
A meeting of the R.B. Hunt Elementary School Advisory Council was held in the Media Center on December 3, 2019.  Beth Cleary called the meeting to order at 3:10 and welcomed everyone. Katherine Abare/Elizabeth Lang recorded the minutes for the meeting.
Minutes:
Lauren Leth motioned to approve the minutes of October 1, 2019.  Chris Pacetti seconded the motion.  Motion outcome: 11 Ayes     0 Nays	
New Business					
Amanda Garman shared that the district is having us go towards a more standards based grading program.  The district would like all the schools to be more consistent in grading, as well having a seamless transition from elementary school to middle school.

Amanda Garman shared with the group about a speaker, Dr. Craig Davis, who could come in and share his experiences about the brain, with families from Hunt.  Amanda Garman wanted to see if there was an interest from the SAC committee.  

Amanda Garman shared that on December 10th there is a celebration at the district office.  February 1st the Character Counts run is being held at Palencia school.

Beth Cleary commented old business regarding the time schedule for lunch. Amanda Garman expressed that she had done research and observation, as well as bringing it to the SAC committee.  The consensus was that the time schedule does seem to work well for our school.  Amanda Garman suggested that future discussion could be banning parents bringing in food during lunch.  
School will be out an hour early on the day before Holiday break. Holiday concert is December 10th at 6:00.  

Beth Cleary suggested we go back to doing the Friday School Spirit contest.
 
Meeting Adjournment:
Motion:      Andrew Shaw motioned to adjourn the meeting at 3:49 and Colette Cook seconded. Motion carried unanimously.

Next Meeting:
Our next regularly scheduled meeting at R.B. Hunt will be January 7th at 3:10p.m. in the Media Center.

Submitted by,
Kathy Abare/Elizabeth Lang
December 3, 2019





